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NEWS FROM THE SONORAN DESERT  
CORVETTES TUCSON 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO MEMBERS IN JULY:      VICTORIA  LONG       JAMES MOCK 

                               PAUL BAILEY        PHIL BORKOWSKI         CHRIS PEN 

         HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY 4TH OF JULY 1

CORVETTE CORNER

OUR SPYCAM SPOTTED THESE 3 
CORVETTES ON MAY 28TH AT 
FREDDY’S ORANGE GROVE - THE 
WORD WAS, SOCIAL DISTANCING 
WAS BEING STRICTLY FOLLOWED.

WHEN ATTEMPTING TO 
INTERVIEW THE DRIVERS, THEY 
WERE NO WHERE TO B E FOUND !

OUT OF ABUNDANCE OF CAUTION AND 
KEEPING ALL OF US SAFE - PRESIDENT 
PHIL HAS CANCELLED THE JULY 
ACTIVITIES ( EXCEPT FOR THE 
SADDLEBROOKE BAR & GRILL ON JULY 
23RD. ( THIS COULD ALSO BE CANCELLED 
AS WE GET CLOSER TO THE DATE.

THE JULY 9TH BOD MEETING WILL BE 
DONE VIA ZOOM to keep social distancing

                            FYI

1/3 OF OUR MEMBERSHIP LIVES IN 
SADDLEBROOKE OR CATALINA

1/3 IN ORO VALLEY

1/3 OTHER PARTS OF GREATER TUCSON
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FRED NASSER SNEAKS OFF TO STARBUCKS 
AT BASHAS AND HAS COVETED HIS BIKE 
TO A STATIONARY ONE, TO RIDE INSIDE 
DURING THE SUMMER HEAT

         HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY 4TH OF JULY 2

HERE ARE A COUPLE OF TIDBITS 
FROM OUR MEMBERS.

LARRY CLARK HAS USED THIS DOWN 
TIME TO HAVE HIS OUTER SIDE BOLSTER 
RECOVERED - ANYONE NEEDING THIS 
DONE - CONTACT LARRY FOR DIY 
DIRECTIONS AND THE NAME OF THE 
SHOP THAT DID THE UPHOLSTERY WORK

HERE ARE A COUPLE OF GREAT 
WEBSITES FOR THOSE OF YOU DO 

NOT HAVE OR USE THEM:

CORVETTEBLOGGER.COM

WWW.hotrod.com

WATSON CHEVROLET ANNOUNCEMENT 

PRESIDENT PHIL CONTACTED WATSON 
CHEVROLET IN AN ATTEMPT TO HAVE THEM 
COVER OUR GMM MEETING PLACE COST IF 
WE MOVED TO A LARGER AND SAFER 
FACILITY. THEIR RESPONSE WAS THAT “WE 
ARE PULLING BACK ON SPONSORSHIPS AT 
THIS TIME” MAYBE IN THE FUTURE …. MORE 
INFO TO COME AS WE WORK OUT AN 
ALTERNATE  VENUE.

YOUR BELOVED NEWSLETTER 
EDITOR HAS BEEN ROCK PAINTING 
TO PASS THE TIME

http://CORVETTEBLOGGER.COM
http://CORVETTEBLOGGER.COM
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THE PRESCOTT  CORVETTE SHOW SEPT. 
25TH - 27TH IS STILL ON FOR NOW, WE ARE 
MONITORING FOR ANY CHANGES SHOULD 
THEY OCCUR.

THE TAHOE 51 SHOW IN RENO HAS BEEN 
MOVED TO SEPT. 2021

IF ANYONE HAS A BIT OF NEWS,  SOMETHING INTERESTING FOR OUR MEMBERSHIP, 
E-MAIL ME AT mrchevy1935@gmail.com AND I WILL INCLUDE IT IN THE NEXT 
NEWSLETTER.

WASH YOUR HANDS OFTEN   ……..     PRACTICE SOCIAL DISTANCING 

WEAR A FACE COVERING IN PUBLIC  PLACES   

STAY SAFE - THIS WON’T GO ON FOREVER 

         HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY 4TH OF JULY 3

LETS GET THOSE PICTURES IN  - WE HAVE A LITTLE 
MORE THAN 1/2 OF THE PICTURES COMPLETED TO 
DATE, ITS FREE TO ALL MEMBERS, NO COST, AND TAX 
DEDUCTIBLE -  

              E-MAIL YOUR CAR PICTURE TO: 

             mrchevy1935@gmail.com  
       “IT’S OK IF YOU AND YOURS ARE IN THE PICTURE”
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